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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK tO278

Dear Governmental Liaison Group Member:

I has come to our attention that as the result of the election
held in November, you no longer hold elected political office.
Due to this circumstance, you are no longer eligible for
membership on the Governmental Liaison Group, whose membership is
limited to elected officials. We greatly appreciate the time and
interest you iiave placed in your tenure with the Governmental
Liaison Group and we hope that you will continue to be actively
involved in EPA's Community Interaction Program for the Hudson
River PCB Reassessment Project.

We would welcome your participation on the Citizen Liaison Group,
or, if your interests are more specifically agricultural in
nature or if you are a member of an environmental organization,
you may wish to join the Agricultural or Environmental Liaison
Group. Which ever is your choice, we look forward to working
with you in the future as we have over the past year. Your input
and contribution to this process is very important to the success
of our Community Interaction Program, and ultimately, the
Reassessment. If you have any questions, or if I may be of any
assistance, please call me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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